
Reasonable Accommodation 
A-1 is committed to being an employer of choice. This requires a culture of 
inclusion and diversity that attracts, values and retains employees of all 
abilities. A-1 employees with disabilities are empowered to achieve high 
performance and drive business results regardless of role, level, department 
or location in the organization.  

Applicants requiring reasonable accommodation for any part of the application 
and hiring process, or who have any questions about workplace 
accommodations, may contact us through any of the following methods:  

E-mail: HR@a1truss.com 

Phone: 772-409-1010 

Mail: 
A-1 Roof Trusses 
Attn: Human Resources 
4451 ST. Lucie Blvd  
Fort Pierce, Florida 34946 
 


